
2022 Statewide Lidar Program ADDENDUM #2 

Posted December 23, 2021 

Consulting Engineering, Photogrammetric, or Land Surveying Firms to Perform the Described 

Professional Services for Multiple Projects  

Interested Consultant:  

The following changes will be made to the requirements for the letter of interest: 

Required number of pages for topic “Project Understanding, Innovations, Efficiencies, 

Acquisition, QA/QC, and Subconsultants” has been changes. The original requirement read “2 

page/project (max. 30 pages if responding to both project areas)”, the new requirement will now 

read “Up to 2 pages/project” 

 


